
 
 

 
 

 

9th March 2022 

 
On September 17th 2020, EMVO issued a Letter of Announcement (LoA) ‘Reminder: Static IP addresses 
for the EU Hub’, to advise OBPs to update the Outbound IP address to 20.50.15.235 for the traffic from 
Hub to OBP. 
 
To prepare your organisation for a potential future Disaster Recovery scenario, EMVO requests you to 
update your whitelist and firewall settings to allow also traffic from the following IP addresses:  
 
Environment: PRD 
Name: hub.emvs.eu 
 

Traffic Current IP Addresses Disaster Recovery IP Addresses 

From OBP to Hub (Inbound) 52.166.195.52 13.79.237.120 

From Hub to OBP (Outbound) 20.50.15.235 20.54.41.237 

 
 
Please contact your IT administrator to confirm that both Disaster Recovery IP addresses are also 
in your firewall’s whitelist and allowed in your network. 
 
In the event of any questions or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 
 

Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 00 08 
 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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